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Public Comment Form

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(bmartin@mia-tech.com) on Monday, January 25, 2010 at 16:47:07

commenter_subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

commenter_comments: As a retail trader I do not support the CFTC
Proposal for changing the margin requirements from
1% to 10%. Only recently have the doors opened for
retail investors to trade in this market; these
doors are effectively closed through the proposed
rules, once again making the FX market accessible
only to financial institutions. I urge you not to
impose these rules on retail traders.

Thank you,
Brian Martin

commenter name: Brian Martin

commenter withhold address on: ON

commenter addressl: 8714 N 600 W

commenter_city: Rossville

commenter state: IN

commenter_zip: 46065


